Senate Lawmakers-

Strongly OPPOSE HB1258. ltis
unconstitutional as it would take away
local control or power and give all the
power of decisions to the PSC. It is
nothing more than a land and power grab
and those who sponsor such bills should
be ashamed of themselves because they
are trying to sell us out (always the same
ones selling us out). You know the life long
tax paying citizens, the landowners whose
ancestors broke sod here in this state are
the ones they are trying to sell out. They
are stabbing us in the backs and are taking
the sides of these big companies, many
that are associated with Blackrock. Money
and power are all those sponsoring the bill
think about and they know longer care
about the constitutional rights of the
citizens of this state, which they are paid



by our tax dollars to represent! They are
our public servants and their job is to
represent our best interests and not the
interest of big cooperations from out of
state. Our government here needs to take
lessons from the great state of South
Dakota, where their representatives and
the govenor actually listen to the people
they represent and care for them. Those
sponsoring such horrible bills are time and
time again the same ones! Remember
that when you vote and send them
packing!

HB1258 is a horrible bill and I'm asking as
a taxpaying citizen to say a big NO to it!
Don't sell us out, stand up and have a
backbone! After all, you are paid by my tax
dollars, not these companies coming in
here. Enough is enough and let's not let
this great state slip away and become the
new California but rather let's model our



state after South Dakota and stand up
against eminent domain and
unconstitutional laws!



